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WOOLWICH WILDCAT WEEKEND 2015


ELMIRA/ST. JACOBS


NOVEMBER 6, 7 & 8th

















Hello Coaches & Managers!





We have started preparations for our 40th Woolwich Wildcat Weekend Hockey Tournament. 





Registration is now open and we are accepting applications in the following six divisions:


Minor PeeWee A 


PeeWee AE (We are accepting AE2, AE3, AE4 and AE5 teams)


Minor Bantam A 


Bantam AE (We are accepting AE2, AE3, AE4 and AE5 teams)


PeeWee Local League


Bantam Local League





This is a Round Robin competition and each team is GUARANTEED THREE (3) GAMES.*





In addition to experiencing some great, competitive hockey - your team will also enjoy:


- player gift for each individual player


- team gift for each team


- MVP awards for every semi and final game


- Trophy and individual awards for finalists and champions 


- games in our state of the art "Woolwich Memorial Centre" 


- activities throughout the weekend - food truck, raffle table, kids raffle	


- experience all our Region has to offer - historical Mennonite Country tours, shopping, restaurants





The registration fee is $900. Please make your cheque payable to : Woolwich Wildcat Weekend    


Please send your cheque to:


WMHA


PO Box 204 


Elmira, ON N3B 2Z6


519-669-2789					





Our website is � HYPERLINK "http://www.woolwichminorhockey.ca/"��www.woolwichminorhockey.ca�.  The application form and full tournament rules can be found on our website.





We are looking forward to hosting your team in November! Please contact us with any questions at wildcatweekend@woolwichminorhockey.ca





							*depending on # of teams in division, a guaranteed 4th game may be added

















